
Certainly! Here's an example of speech for contest evaluation in an 

appreciative-feedback tone: 

--- 

Good afternoon, everyone! 

Firstly, I want to extend my heartfelt congratulations to all the 

speakers today. Each of you brought something unique to the stage and 

truly made this event memorable. 

Sarah, your opening speech was captivating! I was particularly impressed 

by how you engaged the audience right from the start with your relatable 

anecdotes. Your confidence shone through, and I loved how you maintained 

eye contact throughout your speech. 

David, your passion for the topic was undeniable. The way you structured 

your points with clear examples made it easy for us to follow and 

understand your message. Your persuasive skills are remarkable, and the 

call-to-action at the end was very compelling. 

Emma, the storytelling element in your presentation was fantastic. The 

vivid imagery you painted allowed us to vividly picture each scene. Your 

ability to weave emotion into your narrative truly touched the audience. 

For all speakers, your preparation and dedication were evident and 

deserve commendation. Remember to work on pacing to ensure your message 

is delivered clearly and effectively. 

Thank you all for sharing your insights and talents with us today. It has 

been a joy to witness such great speeches. Keep up the excellent work! 

--- 


